From: Emma  

Sent: 03 January 2016 12:20

To: Planning

Subject: 15/01540/f

Round close road adderbury: 

I am emailing to voice concern over the supposed planning of 4 dwellings. Having been a resident of round close road for many years I can only see this causing more problems. The street already has issues with parking, and the amount of cars. So unless there is 2 parking spaces per house I cannot see this being beneficial of the road or the residents. Many people having to park away from their house already. 

The corner of the Lucy placket playing field is already dangerous with cars speeding especially when there are sports on the playing field as nobody can see round the corner when driving through the street as there is no parking for the sports people. 

The dwellings will also be on that corner causing more issues and danger for families, especially with children. 

The chapel was supposed to be for communal use; I am failing to see how building 4 more dwellings will benefit anybody in the community. 

Round close road is also prone to flooding when there is heavy rain so removing more land will any add to this problem and make more concern for residents. I have photos to support this concern if they are needed. 

Regards, Emma 

Sent from my iPhone

